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Division of Institution and Award (DIAS) 
(703) 292-8244 
 
November 19, 2024 

 
Ms. Sarah Martonick 
Director, Office of Sponsored Programs 
Regents of the University of Idaho 
smartonick@uidaho.edu  
 
Dear Sarah Martonick: 
 
By letter dated May 6, 2024, NSF requested that Regents of the University of Idaho respond to issues 
and concerns identified during our site visit conducted February 26 – March 1, 2024. We have 
reviewed your response and the additional information provided during our follow-up discussions. 

You have adequately addressed our concerns, and we take no exception to your corrective actions.  
We appreciate your assistance in this process. We consider this monitoring review administratively 
closed. 

Sincerely, 

Liz DeHart  

Liz DeHart  
Acting Lead Analyst – Advanced Monitoring  
Resolution and Advanced Monitoring Branch 
Division of Institution & Award Support 

cc: Jennifer Weller, Program Director, BIO/DBI 
 Timothy Kashmer, Branch Chief, BFA/DACS 
 Cindy Galyen, Cost Analyst, BFA/DIAS 
 Kapua Hatch, Grant and Agreement Specialist, BFA/DACS 
 Monitoring Chron File, BFA/DIAS/RAM 
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